NOMINATING COMMITTEE

Your committee will welcome sug-
gestions for persons to serve your
association during the next two years.
Your suggestions should be sent to
some member of the committee who
are: Miss Lucille Kelling, chairman,
School if Library Science, University
of North Carolina; Miss Gladys John-
son, Library Commission, Raleigh;
and Miss Mildred Herring, Senior
High School, Greensboro.



